
From: Moody, Dustin
To: Jordan, Stephen P (stephen.jordan@nist.gov)
Subject: PQC crypto club talk
Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 9:21:00 AM

Stephen,
     I hadn’t heard back from you, so I wanted to make sure that you got my earlier email on our PQC
crypto-club talk?  Are you good to speak for 10 or so minutes on the state of quantum computing? 
Let me know. Thanks,
 
Dustin
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